HB 442 -- COST-SHARING UNDER HEALTH CARE BENEFITS
SPONSOR: Wright

This bill provides that when calculating an enrollee's overall
contribution to an out-of-pocket max or any cost-sharing
requirement under a health benefit plan, a health carrier or
pharmacy benefits manager must include any amounts paid by the
enrollee or paid on behalf of the enrollee.

This bill is similar to SB 269 (2023).



